
Mount, Gail

From: Julie Kemper <juliekemper@gmall.com> ^ {
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 11:30 AM j
To: Statements
Subject: Docket#E-2 sub 1089 FEB 09 2016

Dear NCutilities commissioners, uSlitfes Commi^n
Re; fast-track approval for proposed natural-gas-fired powerplant sited nearAsheville,nc
Bad idea; please reject, or at least delay.
Why? Fuel-based emissions cause poorairquality, statistically killing western nc citizens. Mostly tinykids &
seniors, b/c ofhaving most fragile lungs.
Preferbuildingnon-fuel power plants fromwind, solar: no emissions. Possiblycheaper.
Thanks for listening! - Julie Kemper



Mount, Gail

From: Claire Tiernan <clairetiernan1027@gmail.com> ^ t - .c.
Sent: Tuesday, February 09,2016 12:57 PM » -a 'jJIyw
To: Statements «
Subject: Docket# E-2 Sub 1089 ^

CV5*^:co^^

Dear Commissioners:

I urge you to deny the application ofDuke Energy to build three new natural gas generators to replace the
coal-fired generator. While replacing the coal-fired plant is a step in the right direction, Duke's continued
reliance on fossil fuel generation needs rethinking. The company needs to show more ofa commitment to
renewable energy and a willingness to have its application thoroughly reviewed. It should not be fast-tracked
despite legislation allowing the NC Utility Commission to do so. Based on Duke Energy's past record with
safety violations of its coal ash basins and lack of transparencyon future energy needs, the company requires
monitoring by the public and the Commission to make sure it is doing what is best for this region's citizens and
environment and not just Duke shareholders.

Sincerely,

Claire Tiernan


